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Comments: The APS lines need to be underground !      Fire hazard is too high with above- ground lines.  Our

insurance company has already raised our insurance premium by over 50% because of area fire hazard.   This is

making s financial hardship on the Sedona residents    In addition -   To desecrate the iconic Sedona views with

power lines above ground is absolutely wrong and shameful.    Power lines need to be underground  


